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                                Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations Office in Geneva
Working Group for UPR 

Interactive Dialogue on Report of Armenia

January 2020
The Republic of Serbia warmly welcomes the delegation of Armenia and thanks for the UPR National Report presented. 

Serbia noted with appreciation the efforts invested and measures taken by the authorities of Armenia in the previous period on the improvement of the human rights in general and implementation of the UPR recommendations. In particular, we commend the adoption of the National Strategy for Human Rights Protection in 2012 and its action plans that followed. It is, also, commendable the establishment of substructures necessary for the implementation of the Sustainable Development Goals 2030.
 In spirit of a constructive dialogue, we would like to recommend to Armenia to seek to ensure sufficient and sustainable funding for the national human rights office, including for the operation of its regional offices and prevention mechanisms.
We wish Armenia a successful review process.
